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I oppose this bill to eliminate mail-in voting for Oregonians. I am happy to see Oregon 

near the top of the list of voter turnout by state. I think taking away our standard 

method of universal vote by mail is a form of voter suppression that would not benefit 

Oregonians. I want voting to be accessible to all eligible Oregonians without 

unnecessary hurdles and I think mail-in voting goes a long way towards achieving 

that goal. 


